

February 22, 2016

Dr. Michelle T. King Hamilton Hall, CB #3195 Chapel Hill, NC 27599-3115

Dear Dr. King:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the Carolina Women's Center Faculty Scholar. The Selection Committee was very impressed with your proposal, and we are excited to have an opportunity to offer funding for you to further your work on "The Pei Mei Project: History, Gender and Memory Through the Pages of a Chinese Cookbook."

Faculty Scholars are expected to offer a public presentation related to their project at some point during 2016-2017. This presentation can be organized in many ways: a formal lecture, a workshop, an interactive discussion, or something else. We will contact you during the Fall semester to arrange for you to meet with your cohort, as well as to discuss the presentation. And, of course, we look forward to your involvement in the Center's work in all other ways that interest you as well.

Congratulations on your selection as a Carolina Women's Center Faculty Scholar! Funding will be transferred to your department at the beginning of AY 2016-2017. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions as we move forward.

Sincerely,

Clare Counihan

Program Coordinator, Faculty and Staff

cc: Dr. Carol Tresolini, Vice-Chancellor, Academic Initiatives Dr. W. Fitzhugh Brundage, Chair, Department of History